
 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGINEER LANE CAR PARK  

Works for the construction of the new multi storey car park at Engineer Lane will 

commence on Monday 26th September 2011. Construction is expected to take 18 

months. 

During this time alternative car parking for residents of the area to replace the 70 

existing spaces that will be inaccessible during the construction period will be 

provided at the car park next to Regal House. 

Application for Temporary Parking Permit 

Residents of the area are therefore invited to apply for a temporary “Resident Only 

Parking Permit” which will allow parking within this temporary parking facility next to 

Regal House. 

Application forms are available from Gibraltar Car Parks Limited, Unit 11, 45 North 

Mole Road (in the same complex where the Parcel Post Office is located) and 

available for download from the Gibraltar Government website – www.gibraltar.gov.gi 

Completed application forms containing all required information and attaching all 

required supporting documents should be delivered to the offices of Gibraltar Car 

Parks Limited for processing. A permit if eligible will be issued. 

For further information please contact: Gibraltar Car Parks Limited, Tel: 20049202 or 

Email: admin@gibcarparks.com 

 

 

 

 

 


